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Good Afternoon Partners, 

 

We hope you are staying safe and have power if you lost it during the ice storm. We 

thank you for your patience and flexibility last week as we were all navigating the 

complexities of this storm. 

 

We wanted to check in and see how you are doing and if you need anything from us. 

We know some of you may have lost power and in doing so it resulted in loss of 

food. 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have an urgent request to replenish 

the loss of food due to loss of power, or missed orders due to closure or 

transportation conflicts. Our operations are back to normal and we are here to help 

in any way. If you need immediate assistance, please e-mail us 

at agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org. 
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